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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I hope everyone's enjoying their week so far.  I would like to request that if your child is sent home with a fever 

of 100.5 or above that they remain at home until they are fever-free for 24 hours without medication so that they 

can return to school ready to engage in their schoolwork.  If your child is sent home due to vomiting, please 

keep the child home for 24 hours after the last vomiting episode. Gastrointestinal viruses can spread very 

quickly.  I am aware of the difficulties of finding childcare in the event your son or daughter wakes up in the 

morning with a temperature/illness, but please make every attempt to do so. This is very important for the 

wellness aspect of our school.  

Thank you very much for your cooperation.  

 

John F. Swoyer III 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


